
   The Lord’s Day ~ Nov 14, 2010 
   9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Joy Crozier, Sarah Younker 

      Maria Mooney 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am         Family Bible Hour 

Speaker:  Brian Taylor 

  Nursery:  Blayre Caplan, Carolyn MacFadyen 

        1’s & 2’s: Donna Moore, Beryl Egan 

6:30 pm Speaker:   Josh Caplan 

  Nursery:  Treena Clement, Kirk Brown               

    This Week:  Nov 15-21 

Tuesday 9:00 am Ladies Prayer Meeting  

  10:00 am Ladies Bible Study    

  6:25 pm AWANA 

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study 

   Nursery:  

Friday  7:00 pm College & Careers 

    

Sunday  9:15 am     The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery:  Treena Clement, Emma Clement 

       Matt Craswell 

 

l1:00 am       Family Bible Hour  

  Speaker:  Rod Belyea 

  Nursery:  Bev Bondt, Amanda Dennis 

  1’s & 2’s: Carolyn MacFadyen, Matt Craswell 

6:30 pm            Speaker:  Bob MacGregor 

                          Nursery: Shelley Canfield, Scott Brown 

 

Cleaning Schedule 

Nov 14-20 :  Fenno & Dianne DeVries, Nichole & Laura 

Nov 21-27 :  Allan & Krista Johnson, Wayne & Linda Shaw 

Nov 28-Dec 04  :  Lyle & Carolyn Bigney, Don & Carolyn MacFadyen 

Dec 05-11 :  The VandenBergs, Bill & Maria Mooney 

Chairman’s Schedule 

Nov 14  AM: Fenno DeVries  PM: Norman Machon 

Nov 21  AM: Henk Bondt  PM: David Boisvert 

Nov 28  AM: Matt Craswell  PM: Dan Frew 

Dec 05  AM: John DeVries  PM: Jacques Boisvert 
Door Watch 
Nov 14  AM: Lyle Bigney  PM: Alan Craswell 
Nov 21  AM: Myles Younker  PM: Don Crozier 
Nov 28  AM: Franklin MacDonald PM: Trent Good 
Dec 05  AM: Norman Machon  PM: Ross Lewis 
 

    Prayer   
 
Emergency Prayer Chain:  Tildy Good, Doris MacGregor, Kaye Lewis 

 
Those Who Are Sick:          Dave Simms, Jean Phillips,  Elaine Baglole, Jenny Clamp,  
                                            Lyman Marney, Erma Allen, Bethany MacLeod 
 

Our Assembly:  The Elders    Sunday School    Youth Group   AWANA    ESL 

       Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor          Cliff & Norlene Campbell           Marj Robbins    

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent     Dave & Anne Spearing     Rob & Jackie MacGregor                     

Harold & Barb MacDougall     Noel & Dwana Bondt         Mark & Kim DeJager   

      MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager           Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Bud & Marie MacDougall      Jessie Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich        John & Dorothy McKim  

                   Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies  Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour  Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears     Bert Kelly      Betty MacDonald  Sadie Wagner   


The Youth Group will not be having a meeting this week. 
 

Due to the limited response there will not be a Christmas Banquet this year. 
 
All married couples are invited to attend the final video in a series called “Higher Love”, 

by Focus on the Family, on the evening of Saturday, November 27.  The video will be 

shown here at the Chapel at 6:45pm.  If you have missed any of the previous sessions  

please don’t hesitate to come out for this final one of 2010.  There will be a time of 

fellowship following with beverages and snacks to enjoy. 

 

Food Bank Donations 

There is a table set up in the Fireside Room for the month of November for non-perishable  

items. 

 

We will be collecting Christmas Gifts for the Upper Room Soup Kitchen clients  

again this year. There is a list of gift suggestions posted on the Bulletin Board in  

the Awana Office.  Please have your gift wrapped and marked male, female or  

child boy or child girl.  
 

We are looking for homes to host winter socials.  Sign up on the sheet provided if the Awana 

office if you are interested in opening your home for this ministry. 

 

We are in the process of revising the Chapel web site.  If you have any suggestions  

or ideas we would appreciate them.  You will soon be able to listen to messages, read 
the bulletin & monthly newsletter and much more.   

Email us: info@charlottetownbiblechapel.org 


